
Hi Reno,

Wonderful! The best bet would be October the 10th, to the Department of Linguis cs (east end of the

fourth floor of Sidney Smith Hall). I'll send you more details at the beginning of October, or earlier if

you would like.

Noted. I'll credit you accordingly on the website and the program-booklet.

Thank you so much!

Best,

Marisa

From: Reno Strano <reno.strano@utoronto.ca>

Sent: May 14, 2015 10:46 AM

To: Marisa Brook

Subject: RE: Possible sponsorship of U of T conference in October

Hello Marisa.

Just let me know when and where you would like them delivered and we’ll take care it.

You can credit us as Recycling, Facili es & Services.

Reno   J

From: Marisa Brook [mailto:marisa.brook@mail.utoronto.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2015 5:34 PM

To: Reno Strano

Cc: Emily Blamire

Subject: Re: Possible sponsorship of U of T conference in October

Hi Reno,

Following up on the below. Jess says you may well be able to offer us some reusable coffee-mugs for

our conference. We'd love that; it'd be ideal!

Re: Possible sponsorship of U of T conference in October

Mark as unread
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Marisa Brook
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